



29th September 2023

**Dear all Parent Carers** 

Following an incident this morning, as a result of students playfighting, a member if staff has been hurt.

As a result, if a student is unable to refrain from playfighting after being warned, they will be suspended to avoid playfighting escalating into violent behaviour and parent carers will be expected to collect their child from school.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 01905 763580.

Thank you for your co-operation

Yours sincerely

Ian Enwright

Executive Head Teacher

